
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL KINDERGARTEN PARENTS 

     FROM THE NURSES’ OFFICE 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardians: 

 

Per NJ State Law, all students must have the following by the first day of school: 

 

1. A complete medical packet which can be downloaded from our school website.  

This must be completed in its entirety by BOTH a physician and a parent. This 

includes a permission form, student health inventory, a physical within 365 

days of the first day of school, and the following items). 
2. A complete immunization record (requirements are listed on our medical packet). 

By state law a child can be excluded from school if this is not up to date. 

3. If your child has a severe allergy and requires an Epi-auto-injector and/or 

Benadryl. A complete packet and the medicine must be sent in by the first day of 

school. A physician and parent must fill these forms out. This also can be 

downloaded from our website. 

4. If your child has asthma and may require an inhaler or nebulizer treatment at 

school, an asthma packet must be filled out, medicine sent in, and signed by Both 

a physician and parent. Again, the packet can be downloaded from our website. 

5. If your child requires ANY medicine in school (EVEN OVER THE COUNTER 

MEDICINE) a physician and parent must fill out a form found on our website 

and send in the medicine in its original packaging. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters. Your child’s well-being is a priority to 

us. 

 

See you in September! 

 

 

The School Nurses 


